VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION

[WEEK OF MAY 24, 2021]

MAINTENANCE

Operations Update

- Roadside mowing continues in Covert, Decatur, and Hamilton Townships.
- Hotmix asphalt patching is occurring on primary and local roads countywide.
- Shaping of gravel roads and shoulders continues on local roads across the county.
- Dust control began this week in Pine Grove, Bloomingdale, Almena, Paw Paw, Hamilton, Hartford, and Porter Townships.
- De-berming continues on local roads in preparation for sealcoat.
- Final submissions for sealcoat are due June 1st. Townships that have not submitted segments by June 1st will not receive sealcoat services in 2021.

MISCELLANEOUS Undate

- VBCRC will be closed Monday, May 31st in honor of Memorial Day. Normal operations will continue Tuesday, June 1st.

ENGINEERING

Update

- 30th Street between 48th Avenue and CR 653 in Almena Township construction continues with drainage corrections and restoration. Paving is scheduled to begin in June.
- CR 374 from Red Arrow Highway to 45th Street in Lawrence and Paw Paw Townships continues with drainage corrections and widening.
- Cape Seal application began in Antwerp Township May 25th, on 60th Avenue from CR 657 to White Wood Drive and within Two Oaks Circle. The chip application was completed May 24th and 25th, with the cape seal application to occur May 26th and 27th, pending weather.
- HMA Overlay is scheduled to begin in June in Antwerp Township for Rose Meadow/Primrose Path and Rosemary Lane.



| | | | | | |

1